
Mass of Remembrance 
Saturday, November 2 at 5:00 PM (Sunday Vigil) 

 
Our Lady of Good Counsel Church will commemorate the lives of those from our 

parish who passed away between October 1, 2023, and September 30, 2024, 

during our annual Mass of Remembrance on Saturday, November 2, at 5:00 PM. 

Invitations have been sent to families of loved ones who received a Mass of 

Christian burial, funeral home service, or graveside service at Our Lady of Good 

Counsel Church. We invite you to bring photographs (5 x 7 or smaller) of your 

deceased loved ones to be placed on the Altar Rail alongside a candle bearing 

their name. 

Additionally, parishioners whose loved ones passed away this year but were not 

buried from OLGCC are welcome to bring a picture (5 x 7 or smaller) to display at 

the St. Joseph’s Altar. 

For those unable to attend in person, our Mass will be live-streamed on Facebook 

and our parish website. You can find the details to connect to the live stream on 

our parish webpage at olgcc.net. 

Please remember in your prayers the souls of all the faithful departed during the 

month of November. We pray: In your hands, O Lord, we humbly entrust our 

brothers and sisters. In this life you embraced them with your tender love; deliver 

them now from every evil and bid them eternal rest. The old order has passed 

away: welcome them into paradise, where there will be no sorrow, no weeping or 

pain, but fullness of peace and joy with your Son and the Holy Spirit forever and 

ever. Amen. 

 


